
“We believe EVERY STUDENT can succeed personally, academically, spiritually and professionally.” 

 

            Details 
 

Weeks of April 4, 2022 to April 15, 2022   

Coming Up!                                                                             

April 4 -Track Conditioning 

April 4-Volleyball, Open Gym 

April 6-Staffulty Meeting Canceled 

April 8-Freshman Retreat 

April 8-Friday Chapel-Honor Day Assembly 

April 8/9-Friday-Saturday-Senior Lock-In at DPCR 

April 13-Staffulty Meeting @ 3:45pm 

April 15-18-Easter Pause 

                         

                                                                                                        

Important Information 

Bruin Café Survey 

On Tuesday, April 5, students will be asked to complete a Bruin Café Survey, 

during Mentor Group 

Additional information will be sent on Monday. 

Senior Lock-In Plan for Friday and Saturday, April 8&9 

Gym and Cafeteria will be most of the action for sleeping/ playing/ activities/ dinner 
6:30pm- Student Council members set up areas. 
8pm: Doors open 
9pm - Doors Locked, no one in or out. 
9pm- Dinner/ Snacks (Pizza, Soda, BYO: Snacks) 
9pm - Board games/Uno/ karaoke station? 
10pm- Dodgeball 
10:45pm- musical chairs/ Basketball 
11p - Hide and seek game? (only certain areas allowed) 

                                

“A Soft Answer 

Turneth Away Wrath”       

WE BELIEVE   ACHIEVE   BECOME   

FLOURISH 

WE ARE BRUINS 168 
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12a - Snack Break(Classrooms will open for early sleepers) 
12-2a- Movie Break 
2am- Kickball /capture the flag game 
3am- Small bonfire and s’mores on the hill by the picnic tables (survivors only) 
6am- Wake up help clean up 
7am- breakfast (bagels and donuts, fruit) 
8am- doors unlocked 
 

Student Uniform Incentive-Snow Cone Truck  

45 minutes at the end of the day Friday, April 29th. Students involved should have 0-1 
uniform or behavioral violations in the 4th quarter up to that point. There will be 
games in the upper field and open gym time, as well as music outside in the circle 
drive, and students can just sit in the cafeteria. No snow cones in the gym! Students 
with the reward will be confined to these areas. We'll need folks monitoring the field, 
the gym, the cafeteria, and volunteers for the quiet rooms, as students who do not 
earn the reward will need to sit in 1-2 classrooms doing quiet work. 
 

 

Power School 

I am going through power school each day following up with students. I am sorry 

for the interruptions to your instruction, when I call for students.  I am trying to 

stay on top of the write ups. Let’s work to support each other. Please contact 

parent/guardians related to academic and discipline issues. Michael 

 

Student Uniform Blitz 

 

Students not in approved DPCR uniforms, should be sent to the Bruin Café, during Mentor 

Group. There should be no out of uniform student present in any class, after Mentor Group. Any 

student seen out of uniform, should immediately be sent to the office. Mr. Ward, Mr. Dickinson, 

or Mr. Cornett get them in uniform or send the students home. Great Job, let’s keep the students 

in uniforms!! 

Tanzania club                                                                                                                           

Tanzania club members are learning Swahili with Duolingo.com. Would you like to learn along 

with us? Go to Duolingo.com and choose Swahili. Once you join and start playing, search for 

my name (Julie Rentz) and add me as your friend. You'll see all of my DePaul friends listed if 

you click on my profile. You can choose to follow all of them. Let me know if you need any help 

getting started. 

 

From Admissions 
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Shadow Days for 8th graders will be offered on select Wednesdays and Thursdays. Second 

semester dates will run from February 9 to April 28.  

Attendance will be capped at six 8th graders per date. Host pairings will be emailed to stiffly the 

day prior. Shadow students will be paired with a host for bells 1-5. They will attend CWSP Panel 

during bell 6. We have booked the CWSP Conference Room on each of the Shadow 

Days. Please don’t hesitate to contact Admissions with any questions. We thank you for your 

support! 

 

Covid Information 

 

Please see the DPCR website for updated information on covid and protocols. The mask mandate 

has ended. 

                                                                                                                                

  

Security System 

If you come into the DePaul Cristo Rey building during non-school hours (Saturdays or 

Sundays) remember to put in the 4-digit code, in the front door security box. You need to 

“disarm the system”, Red light is on, green light means the system is off. Please sign in and out 

on the “visitors book”, which has a tab for employees in the main office, so we (and you) know 

the building is vacant. The last person should arm (turn on the security system). 

 

 

Morning and Afternoon School wide announcements 

Any announcement for the morning or afternoon, need to be placed in the announcement folder 

in the office. Please mark if the announcement is to be repeated. 

 

 

Sick days emergencies, situations 

“Text is best” text Michael at 513-615-9869. Please record the information in PayCor, when 

available. 

 

 

Paycor 

Reminder: Please put sick days, days off for personal reasons, and other times off from your 

regular working hours in Paycor.  

 

Who do I see? 

Katie Hoekzema: Anything related to academic, grades, schedules. 

Michael Ward: Teacher absence, classroom needs. Student issues, Omnia work orders. 

Jackie Siders: Classroom/office supplies. 

Jan Horne and Jim Bernard: Computers and classroom technology. 

Marlene Sims: Purchasing student educational/instructional materials. 

 

Who do I call in an emergency? 
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Michael Ward: 513-615-9869 

 


